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Jason Kim Quoted in Business 
Insurance on NLRB Ruling
Jason Kim, partner in the firm’s Labor & Employment 
group, was recently quoted in the Business 
Insurance article “Abusive Language Ruling Clarifies 
Workplace Rules: Experts,” published on August 4.  In the 
article, Jason discusses the National Labor Relations 
Board ruling that inappropriate workplace speech by 
employees engaged in union activity is not protected 
under the National Labor Relations Act.

Click here to read the article.

CLIENT SERVICES
Labor & Employment

RELATED PEOPLE
Jason C. Kim

https://www.businessinsurance.com/article/20200804/NEWS06/912335931/Abusive-language-ruling-clarifies-workplace-rules-Experts

